THE BOYS' BRIGADE

Founded by Sir William A. Smith, 1883

Patron: HER MAJESTY THE QUEEN

Brigade President.
THE RIGHT HON. LORD MACLAY, K.B.E.

Brigade Treasurer
His Grace The Duke of Hamilton, PC., Kt., G.C.V.O., A.F.C.

Brigade Secretary:

MAJOR-GENERAL D.J.WILSON-HAFFENDEN, C.B.E.

Secretaries:

WM. H.McVicker, M.Sc., (Overseas)

S.E. BARNES, (Training & Extension)

L.E. PEARCE, A.C.A., (Finance & Equipment)

W. WHITELEY, (Public Relations)

B STEDNAS A

Telephone
ABBEY 5285 (THREE LINES)
Telegrams
"EDAGIRB, SOWEST, LONDON"

ABBEY HOUSE 2, VICTORIA STREET WESTMINSTER S.W.1

8th March, 1955.

THE EXECUTIVE OF THE BOYS' BRIGADE request the pleasure of your company at a showing of a new B.B. film
"CELEBRATION YEAR"

to be held at the British Council Theatre,
6, Hanover Street, London, W.1. on
Wednesday, 16th March, 1955, at 6.30 p.m.

Tea will be served from 6 p.m.

"Celebration Year" is a 30-minute documentary film of the main events held in 1954 to commemorate the Centenary of the birth of Sir William Smith, Founder of The Boys' Brigade. Included are scenes from the great International Camp held at Eton, "Festival of Boyhood" at Wembley Stadium, Torch Relay run from Thurso to Glasgow, Conventicle at Hampden Park, Glasgow, and "Salute to the Founder" at the Royal Albert Hall.

"Celebration Year" was produced by Technical and Scientific Films Limited, in association with the Film Producers Guild.

R.S.V.P. Major-General D.J. Wilson-Haffenden, C.B.E., Brigade Secretary. (Reply Postcard enclosed)

(No ticket of admission is required).